Hetisnw Grocfe (QUD) INC.

PO Box 2080, Ashgrove West 4060

22.8.94

Karolyn Leadbetter & Peter MacDonald,
The QJA '
PO Box 653, Brisbane 4001

Dear Karolyn and Peter,

During this month, which marks the aniversary of WAG's
founding, the Executive and members would like to formally
acknowledge the valued contribution to WAG made by The QJA.

The OQJA's substantial contribution in December 1993
facilitated the collation of statistical data for the
Queensland Whistleblower Study, whose research results are
so important to WAG. Then your financial support for
Cyrelle Jan to work as WAG Resource Coordinator, providing
support services not only to individual whistleblowers but
also to WAG itself, allowed us to reach our present
position of strength.

Please convey our sincere appreciation to your Council and
your members.

In thanks,

Wih.

Col Dillon, President



